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Statement of Jane Doe 
 
I was a student at USC from 1996 to 2000. During that time, I was treated by George Tyndall 
several times. Like many women I was treated inappropriately and unprofessionally.  
 
I was shocked to recently find out that USC knew about his behavior since 1990 but did nothing 
to protect women like me from abuse. I believe that USC cared more about protecting its 
reputation than protecting its students. George Tyndall went on to mistreat young women for 
decades. 
 
This May I reported my experiences to USC. At the time I was told that the LAPD would contact 
me to follow up on my report. However, I have yet to be contacted by the LAPD.    
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